

SAM PARKER, District 1
ROBERT A. "BOB" COLE, District 2
JAMES CALKINS, District 3
DAVE PIECH, District 4
COLTEN WRIGHT, District 5

DAN SCHEBLER, County Administrator
MARK MURRAY, Asst. County Administrator

May 11, 2021

Dr. Ed Meadows, President Pensacola State College 1000 College Blvd. Pensacola, FL 32504

Dear Dr. Meadows:

It is with the greatest of pleasure that the Santa Rosa County Board of Commissioners offers support to your application to the board of Triumph Gulf Coast, Inc. for funds to increase the capacity of the planned commercial vehicle driving training program which will be located in the Santa Rosa Industrial Park East.

A mutually beneficial land swap deal allows Pensacola State College to locate this program just two miles from U.S. Interstate 10, not far from airport and port facilities, providing excellent training experiences for program students.

The College is strategically poised to make a significant contribution to meeting this critical workforce need in our region and the Board appreciates their willingness to obtain the resources necessary to fulfill this commitment.

Sincerely,

David C. Piech, Chairman

Donald C. Spencer, Clerk of Churt